
 

 

 

October 8, 2020 
 
Dear Parent and Guardians, 
 
I want to share some information about meal distribution as we move into the hybrid model. 
Through December 22nd, breakfast and lunch will be offered daily at no cost to parents for all 
children regardless of income or Free/Reduced Lunch eligibility. All foods will be bundled 
together (hot and cold separated) for students to pick up as they go through the lunch line. 
Meals will also continue to be distributed at Henderson High School on Tuesday and Thursday 
10-12. This will allow students to receive meals on the days that they aren't in person at a 
building. The menus for October and November are combined and can be found on the Food 
Services Menu page. 
 
 
Because we won't be using the Point of Sales (POS) system, a child's allergy won't 
automatically show up as the student checks out of the lunch line. The school nurses will be 
providing the lead cafeteria manager a list of students who have food allergies so that an 
alternative meal can be provided. Please note that no food will be served at the elementary 
level that contains peanuts. If you have any questions or want to verify that your child's allergy 
has been provided to the appropriate personnel, you can contact Aramark's Food Service 
Manager, Clare Disabatino cdisabatino@wcasd.net and she will communicate with each 
building's point of contact. You may also contact the school nurse. 

 

Leigh Ann 

Leigh Ann Ranieri Ed.D.  
Director of Pupil Services 
West Chester Area School District 
782 Springdale Drive 
Exton, PA 19341 
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